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St Anthony's is a Child Safe School. Promoting the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

ST. ANTHONY’S SCHOOL   

 
 
19th July, 2020 

 

Re: Returning to Remote and Online Learning 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Families, 
 

I would like to sincerely thank each and every person in the community of St Anthony’s for your understanding, your 
patience and your acceptance of the many adaptations we have had to make once again to our School. We are ready. 
 

We are very much still living during a time where change occurs on a daily basis and we thank you for your positive 
communications over the past week as we work to adapt and refine our school structures in a time of change and 
uncertainty. You are ready. 
 

Through all of this, I am so proud of our staff, who have never wavered in their commitment to each other, to our 
school, to you, our families and to your children. They are ready. 
 

This time has tested us in every way but as a strong team, St Anthony’s staff have collaboratively constructed an 
environment that will enable our students to have every opportunity to flourish. The learning programs are designed, 
based on your survey feedback, to be accessible for every student in our school, whether they are onsite or at home, 
to provide more than Literacy and Numeracy and to be fun and interactive, connecting students to their teacher and 
each other every day. We know that connection is vital at this time. Our structures are ready. 
 

We have added expectations this time around, weekly overviews to give you a clear picture of the plan of learning for 
the week, a portal for those who want more work to do and clear expectations for feedback given on work submitted. 
Improvements are ready. 
 

We reaffirm our commitment, as Term 3 commences, to enact our vision of Every Person Flourishing and Known. 
 

We ask you to support us with this by reading all communications over the coming weeks, staying in close contact with 
your child’s teacher and seeking support when you need it. Communication to all families who have registered for 
onsite learning will follow this notification today. 
 

We remain hopeful of being reunited soon, for now though, together but apart. If you require any further information or 
resources, please contact the office. We are here to get you through this and that will never change. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Patrika Rowley 

PRINCIPAL 
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